
EDUCATION, EMPLOYMENT AND WORKPLACE RELATIONS 
 

SENATE LEGISLATION COMMITTEE - QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 
2007-08 BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING 

 
Outcome Office of the Australian Building and Construction Commissioner

  
 
DEEWR Question No. EW648_09 
 
The Chair (Senator Marshall) asked on 3 June 2008, EEWR Proof Hansard page 78. 
 
Question 
 
Can you provide us with a copy of that document? (this refers to a letter exchange 
between ABCC and the WO) 
 
Answer 
 
Correspondence attached. 

 



 



 



 
  
 
  
 
13 July 2006 
 
Mr Nicholas Wilson 
Director 
Office of Workplace Services 
GPO Box 9887 
MELBOURNE  VIC   3001 
 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Wilson 
 
I refer to your letter of 26 June 2006 regarding the exchange of work between our agencies.  
 
I advise that the principles set out in your letter are acceptable.  I understand that Alfred Bongi 
and Bill Clarke have made contact and reached agreement on relevant procedures. 
 
I look forward to an ongoing constructive relationship between our agencies. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
John Lloyd 
ABC Commissioner 

 

553 St Kilda Road 
Melbourne VIC 3004 

GPO Box 9927
Melbourne VIC 3001 

t. 03 8509 3001 
f. 03 8509 3020 
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